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Once again, we appeal for vigilance and
prudence

Once again, we appeal for vigilance and prudence. The Central Anti-Corruption Bureau
never asks for help in catching criminals. CBA officers never ask to transfer money,
order a transfer or enter into a financial obligation. You should immediately notify the
Police if you come into contact with an alleged officer who asks for help and informs
about the carried out activities.



